
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
17 October 2018 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 

 
We have a confirmed case of Hand, Foot and Mouth in Andersen class (Penguin Cluster). 

 
Hand, Foot and Mouth disease is easily passed on to other people. It is spread in coughs, 
sneezes and poo. 
 
To reduce the risk of spreading hand, foot and mouth disease: 

 wash your hands often with warm soapy water – and teach children to do  

 use tissues to trap germs when you cough or sneeze 

 bin used tissues as quickly as possible 

 do not share towels or household items – like cups or cutlery 

 wash soiled bedding and clothing on a hot wash 
 

We have arranged for a deep clean of the class and nearby toilets. 
 
Further information can be found on the NHS website: 
https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/hand-foot-mouth-disease/ 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Sharon Glover 
PA to Headteacher 
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